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THE WOODBRIDGE WINDOW 

Woodbridge Public School 

60 Burwick Avenue, Woodbridge Ontario L4L 1J7 

Tel:  (905) 851-0102 Fax:  (905) 851-4707                    

Email:  woodbridge.ps@yrdsb.ca 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  
 
The month of February brings us term one report cards and the beginning of term two.  On Thursday,     
February 15th, you will receive your child’s report card.  This report card will include detailed information 
about your child’s progress in all the subject areas that were taught since the beginning of the term.  This 
report card should deepen your knowledge about what your child has accomplished this term and highlight 
areas of focus for term two.  Please set aside some time to read and review the report card with your child 
and     complete the last page (page 3)  together.  Once this page is complete, please return it to school so it 
can be filed in your child’s Ontario Student Record.  Students should co-reflect with you and set goals for 
their learning, behaviour and work habits for the coming term.   
 
If you are interested in a deeper dialogue about this report card, you may want to consider scheduling a tele-
phone interview with your child’s teacher.  If you wish to have an interview in person, please call the school 
and speak with your child’s teacher to schedule an appropriate time.  It is important to share any questions 
you have as the new term begins.  Collaborating with all the teachers with whom your child works is an   
important factor in student success.  Students can accomplish more when all stakeholders collaborate, share 

best practices and have ongoing communication about assignments and work habits. 
 

Thank you to the families of our primary division who attended the winter concert, “On With The Snow”.  It 
was a fun-filled evening and we are very proud of our students’ performance abilities.  The confidence, talent 
and energy showcased during the performance was amazing! The songs were engaging and certainly did 
warm everyone up on a cold, January evening. Congratulations to our staff and students for an outstanding 

show! 
 

On Saturday February 24th, our School Council has planned our second annual Family Skate Night at the 
Woodbridge Pool and Memorial Arena.  Please join us from 7- 8:30p.m. to skate and enjoy hot chocolate and        
coffee.  The entire evening is free of charge!  Please save the date and come out for some winter fun.  Thank 

you to our School Council for organizing this wonderful community event for our school. 
 

Last month we bid Mrs. Morgan farewell as she began her parental leave.  We thank Mrs. Morgan for her 
leadership and care for all the students and wish her and her family all the very best.  We look forward to the 

arrival of Baby Morgan in the coming month! 
 

This month we welcome our new Principal, Mrs. Carol Pink.  Please be sure to introduce yourself and say 
hello to Mrs. Pink as she will be working hard to get to know everyone.  Welcome to the Woodbridge Lion 

pride, Mrs. Pink! 
 

Happy New Year to all our families celebrating Lunar New Year on February 16th and best wishes to every-
one for an enjoyable Family Day on February 19th.  We hope you take some time to rest, rejuvenate and 

have fun! 
 

Respectfully, 
 

Ms. De Rose  
Vice Principal   

 

Upcoming P.A. Day: 

Friday, February 2, 2018 

Next School Council    

Meeting:   

Monday, February 5, 2018 

Family Day Holiday: 

Monday, February 19, 2018 

School is Closed 



Lost and Found Items 

Please remind your children to check the “Lost and Found” 

boxes on a regular basis for misplaced hats, boots, shoes, 

sweaters and coats.  

Labelling your child’s clothing with  

his/her name is always a good idea. Any 

found small items like rings, keys, 

watches and valuables are held in the  

office. 

Page 2 Woodbridge Public School 

Kindergarten Registration  

For the 2018-2019 School Year 

Kindergarten registration has begun for the 2018-19 school 

year. Registration forms are available on YRDSB’s website: 

www.yrdsb.ca.  
 

Children who turn four or five years old during 2018, live 

within the school boundary and whose parents are public 

school tax supporters will be eligible to register for kinder-

garten. A kindergarten information session for parents is 

being planned for this spring.  
 

For more information please visit the YRDSB 

website or contact our school office at (905) 

851-0102. 

Are You Moving? 

We are now planning for staff allocation and student place-

ment for next school year.   

If you will be moving out of the school attendance area    

before September, please inform the school office. 

Community  and Health Services 

        Public Health Branch  

       Tobogganing and Sledding Safety    
 

Tobogganing and sledding are fun, popular winter activities; however, every year hundreds of children are 

injured on toboggans. Here are some tips to keep your children safe:  

 Parents should always actively supervise children at the toboggan/sled hill 

 Dress children in warm layers of brightly coloured, waterproof clothes and boots. Use a neck warmer 

instead of a scarf and cover children’s heads, ears and hands 

 Teach children to toboggan/sled down the middle of hill and use the sides to walk to the top 

 To prevent head injuries, children should always wear a hockey or ski helmet designed to protect the 

head in all directions in icy conditions 

 Toboggans/sleds should be sturdy, easy to control and in good condition 

 Remind children to sit on a toboggan/sled face forward and not lay on their stomachs; never allow chil-

dren to sled head first 

 Choose a hill with a gentle slope and enough room to stop. The hill should be free of hazards (such as 

trees and rocks) and be well lit to see any potential dangers as well as to be seen by others 

 Remind children to never jump in front of toboggans/sleds going downhill 

 Make sure only the recommended number of children ride the toboggan/sled 

For more information, visit york.ca/injuryprevention       

This material is provided by York Region Public Health. 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjjwa7H_IrPAhXJeT4KHXTGC84QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart.me%2Fpremium-objects%2Fcolorful-teenage-clothes-illustration-223611&bvm=bv.132479545,d.cWw&psig=AFQjCNFUDx
http://www.yrdsb.edu.on.ca
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjzvoaBz8XKAhUikIMKHYKxAmkQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.familyvalue.ca%2Fmypages2758.html&psig=AFQjCNFVYo4dIlzTxIzf0utCRvKzALAtjQ&ust=1453833773606374
http://www.york.ca/injuryprevention
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwj30NaCjJTYAhUB2IMKHdfADW8QjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fww4.yorkmaps.ca%2Flocateit%2FAddressDirectory%2Findex.html&psig=AOvVaw0VwoHEE0QUCaNFluEMFeEZ&ust=1513704817700971
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 Regular School Attendance 

Regular attendance is crucial for continued academic progress. Getting to class on time and avoiding absences are critical 

if your child is to get the most out of school. Attending school - every day and on time - is very important. Learning occurs 

daily, right from the start of class. 

In order to be less disruptive to both staff and students during instructional time, please follow the following procedures:   

 If your child is going to be late or absent from school, please report the absence before the start of the school day 

(8:55a.m.). Parents are required to call into the SchoolConnects automated notification system, by dialing the toll free 

number 1-855-203-2994 or go online at yorkrdsb.schoolconnects.com to report your child’s absence.  

 If you must sign out your child from school due to a scheduled appointment, please place a note in your child’s 

agenda/communication bag so that your child’s teacher will have time to prepare your child for an early dismissal (i.e. 

homework, notes). Children will be called down to the office when you arrive. Please avoid appointments during class 

time.  

 If you need to pick up your child at the end of the school day (instead of taking the bus), tell 

your child  before school and leave a note in their communication bag/agenda to inform the teacher 

of the change. Please make all attempts NOT to make last minute changes to your child’s regular 

dismissal routine.  

http://www.clipartkid.com/promoting-good-attendance-flyer-bolton-council-information-attendance-J22utw-clipart/


Pancake Tuesday 
 

On Tuesday, February 13th, Woodbridge Public School is recog-
nizing Pancake Tuesday. 
 
In the tradition of Pancake Tuesday, we will be serving          
pancakes to all students. Fruit will be available for those stu-
dents with known allergies to any pancake mix ingredients.  
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Please Join Us… 

 

Family Skate Night 
 

Saturday, February 24, 2018 

 

From 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

 

At the Woodbridge Memorial Arena 

 

Hwy 7 and Islington Avenue 

 

 

Complimentary Coffee and Hot 

Chocolate! 

Hosted by W.P.S. School Council 

Council Corner 

 

Students, parents and caregivers, welcome to Woodbridge Public School’s Council Corner!  This is the place to find 

news, happenings, and general information about your school advisory council. 

We would like to wish Mrs. Morgan and her family well as they take some time to bond with their new baby.  We’d 

also like to extend a warm welcome to Mrs. Carol Pink as our interim principal. 
 

The Arts are Coming to WPS! 

On February 9th, the Primary Division is bringing The Duffle Bag Theatre Company to our school to put on an interactive 

production of “The Three Little Pigs”. This theatre company is exceptional at encouraging kids to think creatively and 

participate in an engaging experience. We are delighted to be a sponsor of this event.  

 

Free Family Fun  

For those of you who enjoy getting out on the ice, or simply hanging out with others in your school community, we are 

inviting you and your families to an evening of free skating fun. The council is happy to offer WPS Family Skate Night 

for the second year in a row! Enjoy some skating, then warm up with free coffee and hot chocolate while you chat with 

friends and other WPS families. 
 

Come out on Saturday, February 24th, from 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. for WPS Family Skate Night at the Woodbridge Pool & 

Memorial Arena. To help us plan for your attendance, please complete and return the form that has been sent home 

with your child. 
 

School Advisory Council Meeting 

Our next meeting is on Monday, February 5th, from 6:30 p.m. until 8:00 p.m. in the school library. 

All are welcome and encouraged to attend!  

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwippefSqt3YAhWJ7YMKHSQxA9UQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartpanda.com%2Fclipart_images%2Fskating-clip-art-5333311&psig=AOvVaw3JTyznVlxiDICOctpY_eO3&ust=15162210596
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi-tq7Ej_bYAhXm6IMKHZG1CXQQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartpanda.com%2Fclipart_images%2Fskating-clip-art-5333311&psig=AOvVaw3Gy4qEiBu3t4X8du7S0b2M&ust=15170730177
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiMhJGJgYvPAhXCGT4KHdH8Bi4QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.anstonbrook.co.uk%2Findex.php%2Fschool-council&bvm=bv.132479545,d.cWw&psig=AFQjCNEvRM5L-D8pcakYtVWsRCIEaHmaJw&
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    News from the Woodbridge PS  

EarlyON Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

EarlyON update: 

The following website provides information about the integration 
of early years programs and services in York Region as of Janu-
ary 2018: 

http://www.york.ca/wps/portal/yorkhome/
newsroom/CampaignsProjects/
c_earlyyearsinitiative 

If you have questions or comments you can 
email EarlyON@york.ca 

Winter Walk Day 2018  

February 7, 2018 is #WinterWalkDay across Canada. It’s the 

perfect opportunity for parents and kids to get outside        

together and stretch those legs! Walk to school or at school 

for daily physical activity, a healthier environment, safer 

streets, making friends and ... having fun!  

Walking is the simplest form of exercise and helps kids get 

those 60 minutes of daily physical activity they 

need. It’s also a great cure for those winter blues 

and helps students concentrate better in class.    

from www.saferoutestoschool.ca 

http://www.york.ca/wps/portal/yorkhome/newsroom/CampaignsProjects/c_earlyyearsinitiative
http://www.york.ca/wps/portal/yorkhome/newsroom/CampaignsProjects/c_earlyyearsinitiative
http://www.york.ca/wps/portal/yorkhome/newsroom/CampaignsProjects/c_earlyyearsinitiative
mailto:EarlyON@york.ca
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiWkYHJ5t_YAhWl6YMKHWofCS0QjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.grey.ca%2Fnews%2Fontario-early-years-now-earlyon-child-and-family-centre&psig=AOvVaw2cXio9-ev9pnod4Od7oDt2&u
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwjWrprV5t_YAhUB4oMKHbtsDpsQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ymcaofniagara.org%2Fprograms%2Fcommunity-initiatives%2Fearlyon-centres%2F&psig=AOvVaw2cXio9-ev9pnod4Od7oDt2&ust=1516306107496
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Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sun Sat 

       

       

 

     

 
1   Movie Night      

(3:30—5:15 p.m.) 

LEGO Ninjago  

2    P.A. Day 
 

(no school for  

 3 

 

 

5  SLT Candy Gram 

Sales to  Feb. 13th 

School Council  

Meeting                  

@ 6:30 p.m. 

6  

Next Gen Men 
Workshop - Gr. 8 
Boys (am) 

    

7 Female Empower-

ment Matters Lunch 

(F.E.M.L.) - gr. 6, 7 & 

8 girls    

Winter Walk Day  

8 EarlyOn Presentation 

“Zoo to You” (a.m.) 

 
 

You’re the Chef (gr.6) 

3:30 p.m.-5:30 p.m. 

9 Dufflebag Theatre 

Presentation            

K-Gr. 5 (a.m.) 
 

  

4 10 

12  13   Pancake  

Tuesday 
 

 

14    F.E.M.L.  

 

 

Valentine’s Day 

15 Term One Report 

Card goes home 
 

You’re the Chef (gr.6) 

3:30 p.m.-5:30 p.m. 

16   

 

 

Lunar New Year 

11 17 

19  

Family Day       

Holiday 

(school closed) 

20 

 

 

 

21 Girls Inc. @ 

12:35 p.m. 

Trash Blaster    

Nature Walk (p.m.) 
 

22 

 
You’re the Chef (gr.6) 

3:30 p.m.-5:30 p.m. 

23  Recognition        

Assembly @ 9:15 

a.m. 

 

18 24 Family Skate 

Night @ Woodbridge 

Arena    7 -8:30 p.m. 

26   Int. Boys  
B.Ball Area Meet  
@ Tommy        
Douglas S.S. 

27  

 

 

28  Girls Inc. @ 

12:35 p.m. 

 

    

 

25 30 

 

 

February 2018   Black History Month 

Message From Our Trustee 

With report cards coming home, this is a good time of year to review your child’s progress and to set goals for the rest 
of the school year. 

As trustees, our goals are set out in the Board Multi-Year Plan. In the coming months, trustees will be reviewing and 
updating this plan. This process will include opportunities for public input, and trustees will be out in the communities 
talking about this. More information will be shared about this in the spring.   

Developing and reviewing the Multi-Year Plan is just one of our responsibilities as publicly elected officials. Trustee  
responsibilities also include hiring the Director of Education, setting Board policies and the annual budget, and commu-
nicating with the public. 

This is a good time to learn more about the role of trustees with the next municipal election taking place later this year 
on October 22, 2018. York Region District School Board has 12 trustees, elected by ratepayers. As a trustee, listening 
and communicating with families is an important part of my role. Students, families and members of the public are 
welcome to attend and observe any public Board, Advisory or Board Committee meetings and to share their views with 
us on policy and Board governance.   

As we move into the second half of the year, I hope that you are seeing evidence of your child’s learning and progress, 
and finding opportunities to get involved in their learning and the life of the school. 

I wish you all the best for a successful second term. 

Anna DeBartolo 

School Trustee, YRDSB  

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fpngimg.com%2Fimg%2Fobjects%2Fheart&ei=pcDHVKeiF4GoyAT65oKIBQ&bvm=bv.84349003,d.aWw&psig=AFQjCNHUazyivkh5a6MOk6oWW58EzYQNmQ&ust=142246334945
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi6vq-V_v_OAhVG4D4KHeaZDXwQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.musthavemenus.com%2Fclipart%2Fpasta-clipart.html&bvm=bv.131783435,d.cWw&psig=AFQjCNFdV8s08JvsYjbPOZT_017twds
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi6vq-V_v_OAhVG4D4KHeaZDXwQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.musthavemenus.com%2Fclipart%2Fpasta-clipart.html&bvm=bv.131783435,d.cWw&psig=AFQjCNFdV8s08JvsYjbPOZT_017twds
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi6vq-V_v_OAhVG4D4KHeaZDXwQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.musthavemenus.com%2Fclipart%2Fpasta-clipart.html&bvm=bv.131783435,d.cWw&psig=AFQjCNFdV8s08JvsYjbPOZT_017twds
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiXyofVnKHPAhVMdD4KHU_FC0AQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fall-free-download.com%2Ffree-vector%2Fdownload%2Fpepperoni_pizza_slice_clip_art_13441.html&bvm=bv.133387755,d.cWw&
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiXyofVnKHPAhVMdD4KHU_FC0AQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fall-free-download.com%2Ffree-vector%2Fdownload%2Fpepperoni_pizza_slice_clip_art_13441.html&bvm=bv.133387755,d.cWw&
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiXyofVnKHPAhVMdD4KHU_FC0AQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fall-free-download.com%2Ffree-vector%2Fdownload%2Fpepperoni_pizza_slice_clip_art_13441.html&bvm=bv.133387755,d.cWw&
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiXyofVnKHPAhVMdD4KHU_FC0AQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fall-free-download.com%2Ffree-vector%2Fdownload%2Fpepperoni_pizza_slice_clip_art_13441.html&bvm=bv.133387755,d.cWw&
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